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Friday 26th June 2020, 

 
 
                                                                                       Classes 2020/21 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Below is the list of classes and staff for the next academic year.  Until we have further guidance from the 
government we can’t finalise what the classes will look like in September and whether we will still be 
teaching in smaller bubbles. At the current time, indications are that all year groups will be returning to 
Chantry on Monday 7th September and we will let you know further details of the arrangements as we 
receive more information. 
 
 

Year group Teacher Teaching Assistants  

Reception Miss Hinxman  Miss Sinden 
 

Year 1 Mrs Milner Mrs Thompson 
 

Year 2 Miss Hayes-Smith Miss Wiles 
 

Year 3 Mrs Allen/Mrs Pollard Mrs Goldspink Saunders 
Miss Mason  
Mrs Rimmer am/ Miss Byles pm  

Year 4 Miss Standivan Mrs Robinson HLTA 
Mrs Rimmer pm 

Year 5 Miss Cunningham Mr Smith 
Miss Byles am  

Year 6 Miss Francis Mrs Lucas 
 

 
Mrs Wiles will be working with individual children in Year 1 and 2 providing, additional reading support. 
Ms Drake and Mrs Sankey will continue to provide support for our children with additional needs and 
those requiring emotional and mental health support. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Becky Reed 
Headteacher 


